From the Desk of Sheriff Ronald J. Myers
Harrison County Sheriff's Office

114 Court Street

Cadiz, Ohio 43907

Effective June 1, 2021
Jail Visitation

Help us help you, Prior to entry person(s) will be asked to provide their card
as to the vaccinations they received. If you don’t have a card you have to
wear a mask one must be worn while visitation is taking place.

We have a small area here and don’t have the area to quarantine inmates if
they come in contact with COVID 19.

The new CDC guidelines state If you are fully vaccinated, we can resume
visitation activities as we did prior to the pandemic.

« Fully vaccinated people can resume activities without wearing a
mask or physically distancing, except where required by
federal, state, local, tribal, or territorial laws, rules, and

regulations, including local business and workplace guidance.

So Ordered

By: Sheriff



